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Dear Parents, 
This week marked the kickoff of our Halloween Happening Event and we started to make 
projects, sang songs and talked about Halloween symbols. Our topic was “Bats and Cats” and 
our goal was to focus on the color black and the rhyming words ending by at. 
 
During small group time, the children made beautiful “Halloween silhouettes” painting a carton 
plate in orange and pasting a black bat and a black cat shapes. They made another collage to 
make a bat and used their handprints to make the wings. 
 
For Circle Time, we sang The Itsy, Bitsy Spider and 3 Black Cats and we changed the song Bingo 
by “there was a witch who has a cat and Black is his name!”. We also told a mini story with the 
rhyming words bat, cat, fat, hat, mat, pat, rat (The cat that wears a hat, Told the bat to pat, The 
fat rat on the mat!). The children are participating more and more making gestures and 
sometimes finishing the sentences of the song. Just after Circle Time, we enjoyed dancing to 
the music of “Freeze Song”, “Baby Shark” and “Goldfish”. 
 
This week, our Music teacher, Mrs. Lee, brought tambourine. The children really had a blast! 
 
Outdoor time was great, we played with bubbles (they are so excited to pop the bubbles) and 
we practiced kicking a ball. 
 
Reminder: HALLOWEEN HAPPENING will be on Thursday October 28th.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Mrs. Yanet and Mrs. Yeysleydy 


